
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                  Priests: Fr. Roy Karakkattu & Fr. Kenneth Payne  

                                                                    Deacon: David Curtis 01494 762225         
 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518.  Safeguarding Rep: Eileen Williams: 07803000485  

                                                             Divine Mercy Sunday, April 24th, 2022 Year C 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat    23rd Apr    5.00pm      (Vigil Mass)    

Sun   24th Apr    8.00am      Latin Mass 

                                9.30am     (Parish Mass) 

Mon  25th Apr     9.30am      (St. Mark, Evangelist)  

Tue   26th Apr     9.30am      (St. George, Patron of England) 

Thu   28th Apr   9.30am      Feria   

Fri     29th Apr   7.00pm      (St. Catherine of Siena)   

Sat    23rd Apr      6.15pm       (Vigil Mass) 

Sun   24th Apr      11.00am     (Divine Mercy Sunday) 

Wed  27th Apr       7.00pm        Feria 

Fri     29th Apr      9.30am       (St. Catherine of Siena)      

 

Benediction: Friday 6.30pm    Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Wednesday & Friday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (A.J James RIP), Sun (P.S Joseph RIP), Mon 

(Kathleen Fitz Patrick), Tue (Kevin Kehoe RIP), Thu (Anne, 

Thanksgiving)) 

Mass Intentions: Sat (James & Bridget Heneghan, Eamon 
Hillan RIPs), Sun (Emilio Gattoc, John Jordan RIPs), Fri (Ray 
Parsons RIP),  

Second Collection Next Weekend: There will be a second 
collection next weekend for Priest’s Training Fund.  
 
Offertory Envelopes for Our Lady’s: Kindly pick up your 
offertory envelopes from the porch, any day from this 
weekend.  The names are written on the cover and if anyone 
would like to have a separate box, please let me know. 
  
Support our Local Food Bank:  Jacqui has written, "The 
Chiltern Foodbank is extremely grateful for the kind donations 
made by both churches. In these difficult times when many 
people are being hit hard by the rise in the cost of living, the 
Foodbank is seeing an increasing demand for food parcels. 
Donations to the public are crucial in tackling increasing levels 
of food poverty in the area. We currently need the following 
items: tinned custard, tinned minced beef, tinned macaroni 
cheese, biscuits, all-purpose cleaners. 
 
Inspire Younger Generations: Do you enjoy 
working with children and young people?  If so, you are 
invited to be part of CAFOD’s education programme which 
inspires students to act on their sense of justice.  A background 
in education is not necessary.  We are looking for people with 
good interpersonal skills, an interest in CAFOD’s work and 
who can connect well with young people.  You will be asked to 
go into Catholic schools in the locality to deliver prepared 
assemblies and/or workshops about once a term.  All 
necessary training, travel expenses and resources will be 
provided. Please get in touch with Deborah to know more 
about this amazing role: northampton@cafod.org.uk 
 
Parish Lunch at St. Aidan’s: Our next monthly lunch will be 
on Sunday 8th May at 1.00pm after coffee. The sign-up sheet 
is in the narthex.  
 
Healing Garden Open Day: You are invited to join Bishop 
David, The Hope Centre and our Diocesan Healing and 
Reconciliation Group on Sunday May 15th at 3.00pm in the 
garden at Northampton Cathedral. We hope this day will be 
inclusive to all and a gentle start to the life this garden is and will 

bring. 
 
 Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £550.05               St. Aidan’s: £351.91                    Thank You  

  

“The Light has Come Tour”: NYMO is hosting the following 
event in our area. International speaker Dom Quaglia and 
recording artist Sarah Kroger will be presenting their “The 
Light has Come Tour” May 15th at St. Teresa’s, Beaconsfield 
from 7 – 8.30pm. See the poster for more details. 
 
Job Vacancy at Restore Hope: Restore Hope are looking for a 
Charity Administrator/ P.A. to join their team based at Latimer 
Park, near Amersham.   
The role is part time and is 30 hours spread across a minimum of 
4 days per week. A full time role would also be considered for a 
candidate who can bring key additional skills.  apply, or for more 
information please see their website 
www.restorehopelatimer.org or  
email shaun.israel@restorehopelatimer.org The closing date for 
applications is Friday 29th April although early applications are 
encouraged. 
 
The Legion of Mary would like to thank you all for your interest 
during their appeal over the last few weeks. 
Fr Roy and Mary Philpott will meet anyone considering joining 
the group in our joint parishes on May 1st at St Aidan’s Side 
chapel at 12:00(after the 11am Mass). If you’d like to talk with 
Mary, her number is 07771601009. 
 
A Big Thank You: I would like to thank everyone, who sent 
cards, gifts and making generous donation for the Easter 
Offering. Thank you so much for the love, care and appreciation. 
 
Good Friday Collection: The money collected on Good Friday 
goes to the Holy Land for the maintenance of Holy Land Shrines. 
St. Aidan’s: £193.95, Our Lady’s: £210.00 
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